
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 1, 2021 
 
To:  All Part-Time, Temporary, and Seasonal Staff (PTS) 
 
The enclosed documents provide you with important information regarding healthcare coverage 
options and rights.  The City is required to share this information with you. 
 
Health Insurance Marketplace 
The Health Insurance Marketplace offers options for buying health insurance for you and your 
family members.  It may be useful for family members (i.e. children over age 26) who currently 
do not have access to health coverage.  You can visit www.coveredca.com to learn more about 
this coverage, your eligibility, and the cost of the insurance. 
 
Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) 
HIPAA addresses the City’s legal obligation regarding your protected and private health 
information, and how your medical information may be used, disclosed, and accessed. 
 
If you have any questions concerning these notices, please feel free to contact me at 
cwhite@santa-clarita.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chantelle White 
Human Resources 
 
Enclosures 
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